
Guest At Your Table

1. The donations received through fund raising event support the work of the Unitarian Universalist 
Service Committee (UUSC).

2. The long standing tradition has been to honor the current year's guest by keeping a collection box on 
your table and at mealtime to put change in that box and talk about the guests featured in the current 
year.

3. Pilgrim House will be participating in this event between now and our Holiday Program on 
December 23. You should return your donation box/envelope during that program. I will be 
sending the money to the UUSC prior to January 1.

4. To make life easier for the Pilgrim House treasurer and the coordinator of this event, please convert 
cash to a check and put it in a donation box/envelope provided by UUSC. The coordinator will mail all 
of the checks to the UUSC.

Checks should be make payable to UUSC and put Guest At Your Table in the 
memo line.

Thank You,
Carol Green, PH Guest At Your Table Coordinator


